
We will be increasing some of our monthly service rates as of your first billing period 
after February 28, 2023.

View your most recent invoice here (https://www.northerntel.ca/en/my-bill/home) 
for current rates and to see the start date of your billing period.

If you have any questions, would like to modify, cancel, or extend your services, please 
call us at 1 800 360-8555.

Changes to NorthernTel service rates.

Service Monthly Rate Adjustment

Home phone service +$2.50 per line

https://www.northerntel.ca/en/my-bill/home

